
Priests of the Parish: Fr Niall 
Howard, Fr George Hayes, Fr Seán 
Murphy & Fr Liam O’Brien: Tuosist 
Parish Office, The Presbytery, 
Lauragh, Killarney, Co. Kerry, 064 

6683107     Email: tuosist@dioceseofkerry.ie                          
Diocesan website: www.dioceseofkerry.ie 

OUR MASS TIMES 

Dawros Church every Friday at 6 p.m. 

Lauragh Church every Sunday at 10 a.m. 

Eucharistic Adoration at Dawros Church every 

Thursday from 4 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. All welcome. 

PRIEST ON DUTY THIS WEEKEND 

Fr. Niall Howard 0879365370 

There will be a Special Diocesan Collection 

this weekend for the KDYS youth service 

Friday 29th November, Dawros 6 p.m. 

Mass for all the Holy Souls 

Sunday 1st December, Lauragh 10 a.m. 

Mass for all the Holy Souls 

Friday 6th December, Dawros 6 p.m. 

Declan & Frances O’Sullivan, Lohart, and 

deceased family members. 

Also, Kathleen & Paddy Murphy, Glencar. 

Also, John O’Sullivan, Drombane & Nenagh, 

and Owney (Eugene) O’Sullivan Thady, 

Derrynacaheragh & London 

Sunday 8th December, Lauragh 10 a.m. 

Bob McCarthy, Clogherane, and all deceased 

family members. 

Also, Eileen & Jim O’Sullivan Thade, 

Glenmore. 
FOR MASS BOOKINGS 

Contact Helen at the Parish Office on Thursdays 

12pm-3pm on 0646683107. Leave a message or send 

an email to tuosist@dioceseofkerry.ie and we’ll get 

back to you.  

Response to the Psalm:  

Let us see, O Lord, your mercy, come and 

set us free. 
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1st Sunday of Advent 
 

A Life in the Spirit Seminar, facilitated by Mir 

Ministries, will be held in Holy Cross Church, 

Kenmare on Friday nights at 8 p.m. until 20th 

December 2024. Come to know the personal love 

of the Lord more deeply through an uplifting and 

inspiring series of talks, prayers and togetherness. 

 

Lauragh NS will be holding a Christmas Raffle 

to raise funds for the school. Tickets will be 

available to purchase from parents, members of 

staff and the Board of Management. We will be 

selling tickets after mass in Dawros Church on 

Friday 13th December and in Lauragh Church on 

Sunday 15th December. Tickets cost €2 for 1 and 

€5 for 3.  If you would like to donate a prize, 

please email Miriam on 

lauraghprincipal@gmail.com. 

All support will be greatly appreciated. 

We will be singing our Christmas Carols in St. 

Kilian’s church after 11 a.m. mass on Thursday 

19th December. Some festive treats will be served 

in the school afterwards. All are welcome! 

The raffle will be held in the school on Thursday 

19th December. Thank you. 

 

Vacancy for Pastoral Centre Secretary at St 

John Paul II Pastoral Centre, Killarney - 

Applications are invited for the position of a part -

time secretary with experience in Microsoft Office 

and general office duties. Closing date for 

applications is 5 pm on Friday Dec 6th. For further 

information, please see www.dioceseofkerry.ie 

 

 

 

Éigse Seán Ó Súilleabháin 2024 is a social 

history project, called Keeping the Past Alive – 

We will be having our next townland meeting at 

Lauragh Community Centre at 2 p.m. on Sunday 

December 1st, focusing on Glentrasna, Glenrastel 

and Shinnaugh. We will be looking at the census 

forms from 1901 and discussing those records, and 

linking to current families and homes on the map. 

Please join us if you are interested, and share this 

notice to people you know, particularly those who 

are older, and might have known some of the 

people from these areas in their youth. 

 

Concern church gate collection -Thank you 

to all who contributed to the collection outside 

both churches last weekend, which amounted 

to €509. 

 

THE CAHA CENTRE                                                        
Lauragh/Tuosist Community Meal -Monday 16th 

December, Lauragh Community Centre from 

12:30pm. 3 courses €15pp. Book through The Caha 

Centre 027-60909.    

Free Family Carers Art session – Wed 4th 

December 11 a.m.-1 p.m. Refreshments provided, 

Eyeries Meeting Rooms, in collaboration with 

Beara West Family Resource Centre.        

Christmas crafting with Marie - Monday 9th 

December, 10-00 a.m. to 11.00 a.m. Please book in 

on 027 60909 - €5 per person to help towards the 

cost of the hall. Everyone is welcome.           

Flower Arranging workshop - Wednesday 18th 

December @11am. €10 pp. Book with The Caha 

Centre 027-60909                                             

Bingo - every Wednesday 8 p.m., Parish Hall. 
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